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Repository Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
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Dear Dr. Wright:

BASALT WASTE ISOLATION PROJECT (BWIP) SITE DATA

In response to your letter to me of June 17, 1985, concerning BWIP site data,
its handling, storage and release, we are currently reviewing your request for
a presentation on the systems and workings of our data management system and
concur that we should try to coordinate the requested presentation with other
scheduled meetings or sessions. It currently appears, from review of our
schedules, that this could be accommodated during the month of October, 1985.

If any further
please contact

planning is needed for this session, agenda and logistics,
J. E. Mecca of my staff at FTS 444-5038.

Very truly yours,

0. L. Olson, irec
Basalt Waste Isola
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